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The mission of Crows’ Feat Farm 
is to build community through a collaborative 

commitment to regenerative farming 

Crows’ Feat Farm 
178 Drinkwater Road 
Kensington, NH 03833 
www.crowsfeatfarm.org 
info@crowsfeatfarm.org 
 

OUR PURPOSE 

WHAT’S GROWING ON The Farm Stand is Open for the Season 
Our mobile farm stand is now open on Saturdays from 10am-3pm 
at 180 Drinkwater Rd in Kensington.  We have all kinds of 
vegetable, herb & flower seedlings, as well as flowers, salad greens, 
eggs, freshly-made chèvre and other goodies.  We’ll have longer 
hours and more produce as the summer gets going, so please stop 
by and check us out!   You can also view our offerings at our online 
farm store – these items are all available for pick-up at the farm. 
 
 
Dine Under the Stars this Summer! 
 
We’ll be resuming our popular farm dinner series this summer, 
beginning on June 25th.  Enjoy the freshest seasonal produce, 
expertly prepared, as you dine amid the extraordinary beauty of 
this farm.  For more information and tickets, please visit the 
Community Dinner page on our website.  Have some fun with 
friends by helping serve and clean up – and get a free dinner ticket! 
 
And don’t forget our upcoming concert series, which launches with 
the Crab Shack Band on June 12th.  Get your tickets now! 
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Community  
Gardeners Gather! 

Crows’ Feat has been incredibly blessed by the outpouring of 
support from this community!  In addition to our enterprise 
farmers and working party participants, a group of Kensington 
community gardeners are helping us expand the productive 
potential of this land.  With expert advice from Master Gardeners 
Wendy Osgood and Sydnee Goddard, they’ve prepared garden beds 
on the terraces facing Drinkwater Rd to the west, and have begun 
planting their seeds.  Much of the food we grow here is donated to 
those in need.  On any given weekend you’re liable to find 15-20 
souls in cheerful camaraderie as we work the soil and maximize its 
bounty.  If you’re interested in participating in our community 
gardening program, please write to info@crowsfeatfarm.org! 

 
 
 
 

First Saturday Work Parties 
 
June 4th 

July 2nd  
August 6th 

From 9 am - noon, followed 
by a farm lunch! 

COME GROW WITH US! 

On the first Saturday of every month, we gather as a community 
to perform the work of this farm that none of us can do alone.  In 
early May we transplanted hundreds of seedlings into our hoop 
house, thanks to the hard work of the Reardon boys, among 
many others.  Thank you, dear friends! 
 
 
 


